
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov

Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 5/24/2017 9:45:49 AM

Subject: TV Eyes

Good Morning,
 
We are receiving email alerts from TV Eyes to the Ltgov@scstatehouse.gov account for media appearances of the 
Lieutenant Governor. Tori Beth and I discussed this and aren’t sure if it’s because we have an account with them or 
not, but we had been interested in setting up an account with them.
 
Tori Beth, if you could please try contacting TV Eyes and find out how the email alerts started/ whether we have a 
subscription per your suggestion.
 
Lily, Can you please ask John if we are paying a subscription to TV Eyes please.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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